
 

Newsletter – April 2025 
Spring has officially sprung, and we are embracing all the wonderful changes this season brings. This month, our little      learners 

will be busy celebrating Easter with joyful crafts and a playful egg hunt, getting their hands dirty in the garden as we plant seeds 

and learn about how things grow, and discovering ways to care for our planet in honor of Earth Day. With  warmer weather and 

longer days ahead, we are excited to spend more time outdoors, exploring nature and soaking up the sunshine together. We are 

looking forward to another month of laughter, learning, and adventure! 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or suggestions! 

Meena 

Birthday 
          Raiden       April 6                                                                                          Sophia   April  24 

          Letty          April 10                                                                                        Visha     April   25 (Teacher) 

          Beatrice    April 11                                                                                         Jyoti      April   25 (Teacher) 

          Theo          April 16                                                                                         Owen    April   27  

Important Dates 
 

• April 7  : Spring Nature Walk (weather permit) 

• April 9  : PJ Day 

• April 17: Wear Easter Colour 

• April 18: Good Friday ( Centre will be CLOSED ) 

• April 21 : Easter  ( Centre will be CLOSED ) 

• April 22 : Earth Day 

• April 29 : Baking Cookies 

Important Friendly Reminder 

Spring reminds us how much children are growing, blooming, and becoming more curious about the world around them. 

Please drop kids before 9:30 am as we go  for nature walk to enjoy the beauty of nature.On really hot hot days drop kids 
before 9:00 am so we have time to go outside before it gets hot. As we will be spending a lot of time outdoors, please en-
sure your child comes with sunscreen and a hat to protect them from  the sun.  
The Centre closes promptly at 6 PM. If a child remains in the Centre past 6:00 p.m., a late fee of $1.00 per minute there-
after will be charged as outlined in our Parent Agreement. 

Please understand that our staff work hard during their day with your children and they would like to leave when their shift 
is over . 

  Attendance Reminder 
Please call if your child/ren will be absent as soon as possible.  
Please notify the centre if your child/ren are coming in after 10:00am or are away for the day. Please check 
HiMama for regular updates.  

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website regularly.  

Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com 
780 987 3349 


